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Filming at Pembroke and Gnejna Bay – Cargo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and operators of 

vessels that filming will be carried out at Pembroke and Gnejna Bay. 

 

The vessel Maria Dolores will be used during the filming. 

 

The filming will be carried out at: 

 

Pembroke on Wednesday 5th February 2020 form 0700 hours to 1130. 

 

Gnejna Bay between Tuesday 11th February 2020 form 1600 hours and Wednesday 

12th February 2020 at 0300. 

 

Due to the above filming the area at Pembroke between A, B, C and D (as shown 

hatched on attached chart A) and the area at Gnejna Bay between X, Y and the 

intermediate coastline (as shown hatched on attached chart B) are to be kept clear from 

any vessels during the above mentioned dates and times of filming. 

 

A clear horizon at each area is requested during the filming. 

 

Mariners are to take note of the above and comply with any instructions issued by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 and any enforcement agency on 

site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 2537, 2538 








